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Comments: I enjoy riding mountain bikes and hiking on foot in national forests in Idaho. Some areas should

remain free of motorized vehicles, including ebikes. All ebikes should be classified as motorized vehicles and not

allowed on hiking and non motorized bike trails. Allowing certain class ebikes on foot trails is a slippery slope.

Next thing you know there will be escooters all over the forest. Individual forests should be allowed to permit

certain class ebikes on specific trails with local stakeholder public approval free of bike/rec industry lobbying. 


